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TOWN OF CAMBRIA TOWN BOARD 
 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2018 
 
 

The Town of Cambria Town Board met on 
September 20, 2018, at 7:00 pm at the Community Room 
4160 Upper Mountain Road, Town of Cambria, New 
York 

 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:    ALSO PRESENT: 
 
Wright H. Ellis, Supervisor    Cambria Fire Company Representatives 
Jeffrey Hurtgam, Councilman    Pekin Fire Company Representatives,  
Joseph Ohol, Councilman    Paula N. Jones, Deputy Town Clerk 
Randy M. Roberts, Councilman   1 interested individual 
 
Absent - Matthew P. Foe, Councilman  
 
The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Ellis.  Representatives from Cambria Fire Company and Pekin Fire 
Company were present; 2019 budget requests were presented to the Town Board.   
 
Discussion followed relative to fire protection and the service award program.  
  
Both Fire Companies requested the Town Board to consider going back to a multi-year contract; it is easier to plan their 
budgets.  Supervisor Ellis responded the 2% tax cap makes it difficult to have a multi-year contract; however the Town 
Board will consider this request. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned by motion made by Councilman Hurtgam and seconded 
by Councilman Ohol.  Time:  8:28 p.m. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Paula N. Jones 
Deputy Town Clerk   


